Dear students,
I would like to wish you a warm welcome to the Nuclear Medicine Course. As you may already know, the school year begins on Tuesday, 1st October.
The Chair of Nuclear Medicine will try to do its best to provide enough time and effort in Course. I will post all the important information here regularly in order to make it easier for you concerning our lectures and practical exercises.
Please do not hesitate to contact me for any further or missing information, suggestions or feedback by my email: boba.beatovic@gmail.com.
Wish you all rewarding time and good luck during your Nuclear Medicine studies. 
Professor Slobodanka Beatović,
Course director
